
 
 

Assemblyman, 12th District  
State Water Resources Control Board 
  
Kristin Olsen 
  
Attn: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 

Executive Office 

State Water Resources Control Board 

Cal/EPA Headquarters 

1001 "I" Street, 24th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

  

  

Attention, State Water Resource Control Board Members 

  

I am writing to the State Water Resources Control Board, which are quietly trying to 

increase water exports out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and Merced rivers.   

We want you to know that we disapprove of your plan. 

  

The Board’s proposed action has the potential to devastate 210,000 acres of farmland in 

San Joaquin, Stanislaus and Merced counties, while increasing our water and electricity 

rates.   

  

Please reverse your proposed actions that could ruin our counties farmland. 

  

Thank you for your time. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Darald & Betty Brake 

Oakdale, CA 95361 

  

  

  

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


